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Who would have thought we'd have to worry about a 
snow storm on the first day of spring? Monday 
evening till Thursday, for the next two weeks we 
(Mike and I) are pulling together some of our staff to 
explore some campuses. The19th-22nd we will be in 
Boston and the 26th-29th in Providence, RI. As we 
explore these campuses to see what's happening, 
our hope and prayer is that together we will gain 
experience, new strategy, and some tools as 
we explore and listen to the Lord. What we discover 
will then dictate what we do and how we move 
forward (or not) on those campuses. A snow storm, 
like the one we just had, would greatly limit and 
even cancel most of what we have planned. 

In addition to praying about the storm, pease pray 
for us to have courage, to listen to the Lord, and for 
God to guide us to where He is working.

These efforts are part of our work to have a 
witnessing gospel community on every campus. We 
want each student and faculty to know someone 
who truly follows Jesus.  

This is Mike Bost. He 
and I lead together in 
New England. I took 
his picture in January 
when he was sharing 
with the student 
leaders in Maine. He 
and Michelle, his wife, 
have four children; the 
oldest of whom is in 
college.

When all the changes 
were happening within 
Cru last year, we were 
excited to be chosen to 
lead together here. We 
have a healthy respect 
and trust for each other 
and love working 
together. 

Please pray for God to 
bless our relationship 
and for us to abide in 
Christ, have wisdom, 
love our leaders, and 
bear fruit.

Picture from my back door Tuesday evening. 

April 4th, Mike and I are bringing all our leaders together from the 10 teams 
we oversee in New England. Our time with them will include a devotional, 
encouragement about our direction, training, and practical help as the 
campus climate continues to change.

I'm so very grateful for you. I think of Paul's words in Philippians, "I thank 
my God in all my remembrance of you, always offering prayer with joy 
in my every prayer for you all, in view of your participation in 
the gospel from the first day until now."  

Liz Kealy 302-353-2025 liz.kealy@cru.org

Dear Friends,


